The Greensboro Association

Communications Committee 2016 Report  
The GA's communications approach strives to facilitate a constructive dialog on issues important to the community by keeping members informed through a wide range of channels.

This past year, the communication committee was active in reporting on both seasonal events and news of note, as well as significant developments of major projects in Greensboro, with the intention of providing a forum for engaging diverse points of view in respectful discussion.

We expanded our communication efforts on Facebook and will continue to provide GA members with information about town critical news through avenues such as our website and email communications.

In the coming year, we plan to focus on quarterly webpage reporting on the work of the GA (such as Lake Protection, Village Initiative and Conservation), and on increasing website traffic so that important news is readily accessible to our membership and interested parties.  We are also exploring possible expansion to informational sites such as Front Porch Forum or additional social media.

We welcome feedback on our work and your experience in receiving relevant news of Greensboro in a timely manner.
Respectfully submitted,   
Sara Slater, Victoria Von Hessert, Linda Ely
2

